TRAWDEN FOREST PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the 32nd Annual General Meeting (AGM) Meeting held on Tuesday 8th May 2018
Meeting started 7.10pm
Present

Chairperson Barry Hodgson
Vice Chairperson Paul Reyner
Clerk Adele Waddington

Councillor Beverley Robinson
Councillor John Dransfield
Councillor Ian Hartley

Councillor Ruth Crompton
Councillor David Storey

Councillor Clare Storey Councillor David Barritt
Apologies
Cllr Mark Attwood, Cllr Paul Reyner
Minutes

The minutes of the 31st Annual General Meeting (AGM) Meeting 2017 were approved and signed correct, Proposed by Councillor Dransfield, seconded by Councillor C Storey. 

Election of Chairperson. 
Councillor Hodgson was prepared to continue in the role of Chairperson.  This was proposed by Cllr C Storey, seconded by Councillor Hartley. Put to vote, all in favour.
Election of Vice Chairperson. 
It was assumed that Cllr Reyner was happy to continue in the role as no other information had been received.  It was proposed that Cllr Reyner continue by Cllr Hartley, seconded by Cllr Barrit, put to vote – all in favour.  Cllr Hartley advised that he is happy to step in if required during the meetings.
Position of Clerk.
Cllr Hodgson thanked Adele once again for her continued support for the Parish.  She will continue as Clerk to the Parish Council. Proposed Cllr Hodgson, seconded Cllr Crompton. Put to vote, all in favour
Appointment of the representative to attend the meetings of the Parish and Town Councils

Currently Cllr’s Hodgson and Dransfield are attending the meeting.  It was proposed by Cllr Hartley that the current arrangements continue.  Seconded by Cllr Robinson – put to vote, all in favour
Consideration or re-consideration of the allotment arrangements. 

Cllr Hodgson feels that Cllrs D & C Storey are doing an amazing job, and Cllr Hodgson added that they Parish Council appreciates the amount of work they have put in so far.

Proposed continuation Cllr Hodgson, seconded Cllr Hartley.  Put to vote, all in favour
Treasurer. 

Adele Waddington will continue to act as Treasurer to the Parish Council with support from Ex-Cllr Steven Wilcock.  Cllr Hodgson advised that the accounts were penny perfect and appreciates how much work has gone into completing the audit and keeping track of the 
money spent during the year.  Proposed Cllr Hodgson, seconded Cllr D Storey.  Put to vote, all in favour.
26
Audit of the Accounts/Statement of Assurance 

The Statement of Accounts (Section 1) contained in the Annual Return for the year ended 31/03/18, presents fairly the financial position of the council and its income and expenditure, or properly presents receipts and payments, as the case may be, for the year ended 31/03/18. Total =£25206 were seen by all members of the Parish Council. £56552 has been spent, and there was £63052 income.  Approved Chairperson Hodgson, Seconded Councillor Dransfield. Put to vote, all in favour.  Cllr Hodgson reminded all member of the Council that any spend must be agreed before any purchase is committed to.

Meeting closed 7.15pm
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